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Social Equity Council
________________________


STATE OF CONNECTICUT | SPECIAL MEETING OF THE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE (DRAFT)

December 20, 2022, Meeting 2 P.M.
Virtual Meeting via Zoom
Meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Naeem at 2:10 p.m. 

Committee Members Present:
Kyle Abercrombie (designee for Commissioner Lehman)

Andréa Comer
Ojala Naeem
SEC Staff: 
Ginne-Ray Clay, Executive Director, Jennifer Edwards, Program Manager; Kristina 
Diamond, Legislative & Communications Program Manager, Crystal Morris-Crenshaw, 
Administrative Assistant

Chairwoman Naeem asked for a motion to approve the October 26, 2022, meeting minutes.

Motion – by Andréa Comer
Second – by Kyle Abercrombie
In Favor – All 

Abstention – None

Motion passed.

Chairwoman Naeem discussed the current org. chart.  She believed the org. chart had been streamlined for a reporting perspective.  The descriptions at a high level were within the document for each different role.  She opened the floor to other committee members for questions and comments.  Discussion ensued.
Chairwoman Naeem stated though no motion is needed, I would like to recommend that we include the Org. Chart in the documents for the next Council meeting and she would reference it during the committee updates.
Chairwoman Naeem moved to the next agenda item, The Fiscal Year (FY) 23 Goals.  Chairwoman Naeem noticed the goals were short term.  Director Clay stated the document emailed to the committee were the goals for December.  The larger goals document was shared and will be shared with the committee.  Discussion ensued.
Chairwoman Naeem would like to have the goals sent to the full Council by the end of the year.
Chairwoman Naeem discussed the annual review.  She referenced the processed that was used last year and ask the committee members if they would like to use the same format used last year.  This was done through a survey of the Council.  She also felt there should be some level of employee feedback as well.  The timeline would be to have this completed for the May council meeting.  The Governance Committee would need everything by April, and ideally this would be launched in January.  Discussion ensued.

There was discussion regarding the January 4th Council meeting.  The council members will be polled.  If the Council meeting needs to be moved, January 10th may be the alternate date.  
Chairwoman Naeem asked about the meeting dates for the Governance Committee and Crystal Morris-Crenshaw informed the committee of the new day and the time would remain the same.  All dates will be updated through Outlook.

Chairwoman Naeem asked for a motion to adjourn

Motion – by Kyle Abercrombie
Second – by Andréa Comer
In Favor – All 

Abstention – None

Motion passed.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:31pm.
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